STATEMENT OF WORK

Title:

“Collaborative Efforts for Drug Resistant Cancer Therapies”
Background:

Dr. Wilfred D. Stein, Emeritus of Biophysics, is an Israeli citizen that is being recruited to work on a project for six (6) months for Drs. Bates and Fojo.  Dr. Stein is to arrive in the U.S. from Israel, on June 30, 2008 and then begin work on July 1, 2008 until December 31, 2008. The two sponsoring physicians will each pay one half of his per diem and travel expenses to and from the U.S.  Dr. Stein will be on a business B1 visa for his entire tenure here.  
Description of Work:

The Contractor will provide the funding for:

1. Daily subsistence for Dr. Stein (approximately $200 per day)
2. To provide travel support for Dr. Stein to and from Israel and various meetings/conferences.
Note:  It is expected that Dr. Stein will receive the standard government per diem rate for a traveler staying in the Washington, D.C. metro area. 

Period of Performance:

July 1, 2008 to December 31, 2008.

Project Officer:

Richard Moon will serve as the Project Officer for Susan Bates, M.D., Molecular Therapeutics Section, and Antonio Fojo, M.D., Ph.D., Experimental Therapeutics Section, MOB, CCR, NCI.  Mr. Moon is the primary project officer for the Medical Oncology Branch, CCR, NIC. 

Administrative Officer/Procurement Contact:

Sandra Montgomery, Administrative Officer, MOB, CCR, NCI (301) 496-9989
Evaluation Factors:

The vendor will be evaluated by the project officer to determine the best value to the government using the following elements - 

1. Past performance

2. Corporate experience

3. Price
Cost Estimate:

The cost estimate ceiling for this contract is $50,000.00.

